

Stepping Stone Shelter for Women, Inc

January 10, 2003

Mr. Kenneth J. Allen 1109 Glendale Boulevard Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Mr. Allen:

On behalf of The Stepping Stone Shelter For Women, Inc., I would like to thank you for your donation to our program. We appreciate the support that our friends in the community show us through their continued support of The Stepping Stone.

According to our records, you donated: \$ 2,000.00

These donations help us to provide the many services required for our clients and their dependent children. It is our goal to end domestic violence in LaPorte County and to make this a safe community for women and their children.

All donations are tax deductible. Again, thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Gerry H. Jones Executive Director



